
             

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
 

The Chairman of the Institute for Advanced Learning and Research Board of 

Trustees (“Board”) has called a special meeting of the Board’s Executive 

Committee for Monday, September 21, 2020, at 3:00 p.m.  The meeting will be 

held in Room 203 of the IALR Main Building, which is located at 150 Slayton 

Avenue, Danville, Virginia 24540.  The meeting will be held partially by electronic 

means in accordance with Section 4-0.01(g) of Chapter 1289 of the 2020 Acts of 

the Virginia General Assembly.  The sole item on the agenda will be to convene a 

closed meeting pursuant to Virginia Code § 2.2-3711.  The Executive Committee 

does not anticipate taking any action at the end of the closed meeting.   

 

Pam Patterson, Secretary 
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